
Canvas Gradebook Taskforce Summary of 2023/2024 Activity 
 
The Faculty Council Canvas Gradebook Taskforce was formed with the purpose of reviewing the 
proposal to make the use of the Canvas gradebook mandatory for all faculty. This taskforce is 
charged with gathering information about the current use of the Canvas gradebook by faculty, 
feedback from faculty about the current proposal, and assessing the feasibility of mandatory use 
of the gradebook by faculty across all disciplines.  Feedback was obtained through a survey 
submitted to all Collin College faculty and used to create recommendations for items to address 
before implementation.  The results of the survey and taskforce's recommendations were 
presented to Faculty Council for deliberation. 
 


